
 
October 25, 2013 

 

Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

This next week will close out our first card marking. Can you believe it? We have already accomplished 
so much. The students are working publishing personal narratives, learning about electricity and magnets, and 
thinking critically about geometry. Our book recommendations turned out great and they should be on our 
website by Wednesday. Next week is Halloween will be on Thursday and the students may wear their 
costumes to school. WE WILL STILL BE LEARNING BEFORE TO THE HALLOWEEN CELEBTRATION. 
Conference conformation will be sent out next week via email. Our class is now on Twitter. We can be found 
on twitter @misterprovost. Feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns. 

 
 

Here is what we did this week: 
 

 Social Studies – Political Science 

 Science–Magnetism/Electricity  

 Reading – Book Recommendations 

 Writing – Editing and Revision 

 Math – Unit 2 Angles and 2D Figures 
       

Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

 Social Studies – Government 

 Science–Electricity /Magnetism  TEST 

 Reading – Book Conversations/Character Unit 

 Writing – Editing and Revision AND PUBLISHING 

 Math – Unit 2 Angles and 2D Figures TEST 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 21-25 
Monday 21 Tuesday 22 Wednesday 23 Thursday 24 Friday 25 

 PE 
 BOOK CHECKOUT 

 

 Art 
 

 Music 

 PE 
 

HALLOWEEN 
½ Day 

 Spanish 
 

READ IN 
Science TEST 
Math TEST 

 Media 

 Music 
 
 
 
 

Happy Weekend, 
 
 Mr.Provost 
 www.mrprovost.info 

@misterprovost 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 

 
Our class is trying to 

earn our first read-in on 
Nov 1st. Chat about 

what your student can 
do help! 

 
WE ARE HALF WAY 

TO OUR GOAL! 
 
 
 

http://www.mrprovost.info/
mailto:matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us

